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 (30 mph Speed Limit) Order 2025

Statement of Reasons for Making the Order

It is proposed prohibit any vehicle from exceeding 30 miles per hour along the C79 Scotch Belt from a point 115 metres southwest of its junction with Princess’s Drive to a point 78 metres southwest of its junction with the B1440 The Avenue. This is a reduction of the current national speed limit and an introduction of a 30 miles per hour speed limit of 667 metres. 
The proposal to make the Order is made to reduce the speed of vehicles in the parish of Sandringham to increase safety and align with the Norfolk County Councils Speed Management Strategy, and because it appears to Norfolk County Council that it is expedient to do so for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic (including pedestrians).


